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Alberta Health Services (AHS) has heard from more than 1,000 Albertans in response to their 
EMS Current State Survey and the survey findings will be used to direct the development of the 
Provincial EMS Service Plan.  
 
Information on what AHS heard during the survey process, as well as a detailed outline of six 
priority areas that have emerged from the EMS current state engagement, to date, can be found 
on the website at: https://together4health.albertahealthservices.ca/ems-service-planning . 
 
The learnings from the survey and engagement will be used to inform the development of the 
EMS Provincial Service Plan. This Plan, which will be forward-looking and focused on continued 
improvement, is one element of the AHS EMS 10-Point Plan which has been implemented to 
address system pressures. 
 
To kick off the Future Planning Process, AHS is forming working groups to address the six 
priorities that emerged from the current state work. Members of these groups will integrate the 
feedback provided by Albertans, and provide subject matter expertise to guide AHS’s next 
steps.  
 
As AHS continues to consider ideas to address these six priorities, Albertans are invited  to 
share their ideas for EMS innovation on the website, Together4Health 
https://together4health.albertahealthservices.ca  , by June 24, 2022. 
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